
 
SYNOPSIS 

 

FIREWORKS  
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For several years the Town of Amherst held Fireworks displays on Canada Day and for a period of 
time New Years Eve. This practice was stopped during Covid.  An event was held on December 
31, 2024 at the Amherst Stadium with a fireworks display at a cost of 10,000.  Feedback from the 
community was generally positive. 
 
In order to properly plan for Canada Day and New Years events in the future, staff require direction 
from Council on the use of fireworks. 
 

MOTION:  
That Council approve $20,000 in the 2025/26 operating budget to include  
$10,000 for Canada Day fireworks to be held at the Robb Complex and $10,000  
for New Years Eve fireworks to be held at the Amherst Stadium. 

 

 


